
All-Call sent out January 21, 2022 

 

Good afternoon Forestville Families. The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. 

This call is to inform you that two MS/HS students have tested positive for COVID-19.  The contact 

tracing has been completed. It is very important to continue to monitor your child for symptoms and 

have them stay home if they are sick, or if they have been in close contact with someone that has tested 

positive for COVID-19.  This information and more can be found on our school website at 

www.forestville.com. 


